Girls Volleyball Booster Club Meeting

June 10, 2024

Baldwinsville Public Library

Start Time 6:03

Attendees: Veronica Connors, Megan Akin, Jill Offredi and Shannon Diep. Coach Sayler was on via phone.

Camp Information:

Coach Sayler started off the meeting stating that she had a player at Westhill that was very interested in
coming to the camp, however would only be able to come for the 3rd day. We stated that we would allow her
to come for the $30 and to not register at this point. She can pay when she arrives in person. Her name is
Eva Milliti.

Megan will get the T-shirt sizes from Jill. She needs to place the order tomorrow for timely delivery. In addition
Coach Sayler will check the closet to see how many Camper of the Day T-shirts we have left. However based
on the data from last year we should have plenty of extras and decided not to order more for this year.

We agreed to limit the youth camp to 60 players. No limit at this point for JV/Varsity Camp.

We need to have people to check the campers in. Monday Jill and Veronica will be able to be there. Tuesday
Jill will be there. Wednesday Jill and Megan and then Friday will be Megan.

Veronica will check with Shannon Phelps to see how to have Coach Sayler send an email to all campers that
are signed up.

Ad Campaign:

Shannon will get out a letter to all sponsors from the previous year. Shannon will also reach out to Shannon
Phelps to see what information would be needed to get it set up again on the website. Once the camp
information is set we can move to the Ad Campaign.

Coach Sayler stated that at this point we only have approximately 14 teams for our tournaments. She will do
another big push to get more teams to come.

In addition Coach Sayler stated that she had tried to get the team into a tournament in the Buffalo area,
however they were all booked. Also that the teams in the Burnt Hills area were also full for a
scrimmage/possible overnight. At this point we stated that we are most likely not doing an overnight this year.
We then decided that the Burnt Hills or Horseheads tournaments would be the ones for possible charter buses.
Jill will look into the prices and which tournaments would make the most sense or have buses available.
Coach stated that even though it's on Schedule Galaxy, Varsity is NOT going to Marcellus.

Fundraising:

Veronica stated that she will look into setting up restaurant nights at Sals. Chick-fil-a and Chipotle. Once
those are set up we need to make sure we get permission from the district.

Also we will be running the concession stand during our home games. We will start with minimum items and
go from there.

Parent meeting is virtual on 6/20.
Coach Sayler is checking on whether we are able to get the white jerseys or when Varisty gets new jerseys.

Next Booster Club Meeting July 15th @ 6:00 @ Public Library. Meeting Ended @ 7:00.






